
May 2014 Newsletter

A summary of the changes made to the web site in the past month has been posted to the web site.  
There are only a couple of significant enhancements:

1. The page identification in any citation displayed on an edit dialogue can now be changed and
the update is applied when the other updates are applied.

2. It was not possible to explicitly update an alternate name for an individual.  Previously you 
could only delete and add alternate names.
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